## STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

**Inter-Department Communication** 

**DATE:** January 28, 2020 **AT (OFFICE):** NHPUC

FROM: Corrine Lemay, Management Analyst

**SUBJECT:** DM 20-010, Balanced Rock Energy, Inc.

Application to Renew Registration as a Provider of Electric

Aggregation Service Staff Recommendation

**TO:** Debra Howland, Executive Director

On January 27, 2020, Balanced Rock Energy, Inc. (Balanced Rock) filed an application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service. Balanced Rock's currently-effective registration expires on February 8, 2020.

Staff has reviewed the application and has determined that the filing is complete and the application meets the requirements for registration under N.H. Code Admin. Rules Puc 2000. Staff therefore recommends that Balanced Rock's application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service be approved, effective February 8, 2020, for a term of 2 years.

SERVICE LIST - DOCKET RELATED - Email Addresses Printed: 1/28/2020

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov
amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov
bryan.connelly@puc.nh.gov
Corrine.Lemay@puc.nh.gov
djoyce@balancedrockenergy.com
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov
richard.chagnon@puc.nh.gov
tom.frantz@puc.nh.gov

Docket #: 20-010

Page #: 1